
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tell Your Neighbors—Bring a Friend 
Registration forms are available at the Information Center in the 

Narthex.  Pick one up and get your children and your children’s 

friends signed up to attend this special event! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTE: 

The Nominating Committee (Gloria Breeden, Alice Oldfield, Pat 

Fowler, Amy Jacobson and Chris Hutson) will meet briefly  

following the Worship Service. 

VACTION BIBLE SCHOOL will be Monday, July 9th—Friday, 
July 13th.  The sign-up sheet is located in the Narthex.  We will have 
an interest meeting on Sunday, June 10th immediately following the 
worship service to hand out all materials to group leaders. 

Madison Gandee 
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Sports Camp is coming!   
June 18—22, 2018 

Sports Camp is coming!   
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Our American Heritage Girls troop would like to thank the 

Church and Leaders for their support and encouragement 

this year.  As things are wrapping up for summer, we will 

be finishing out the year with our Awards/Crossover  

Ceremony this coming Monday, June 4th, at 6:45pm in 

the Sanctuary and we would love for you to attend.  A  

reception will follow in the Fellowship Hall.  Come out and 

see what we’ve been up to and celebrate with the girls 

who have completed special requirements to move up to 

the next level within the troop.  We hope to see you there! 
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